PHONE (806) 983-5704 201 W. California - P. O. Box 658 Floydada, Texas 79235

MUSIC • NEWS • WEATHER • SPORTS • MARKET REPORTS

January 20, 1987

Dear Bill Nittler,

We wanted to acknowledge your letter and let you know that we were very happy to hear that we can be received all the way up in Colorado.

I do hope that you still listen to our station whenver you can. I had typed up a previous letter to you, but it managed to get into a pile of "stuff" and never got mailed.

I apologize again for it taking us so long to acknowledge your letter, it was not intentional I assure you.

I hope that you enjoyed our format throughout the Holiday season.

If you ever have any questions regarding the station or our format, please feel free to contact us. Thank you again for writing and letting us know that we were received in your area.

Sincerely,

Darolyn Snell, Office Manager

KKAP AM&FM